
WHEN 

WHAT 

Construction Alert 

Santa Ana Gardens Flood Control 

Channel Maintenance Project 
 

Lane & Sidewalk Closures Needed 

Anticipated Duration 
October 2, 2023 — February 2024 

Working Days/Hours   

Mon. — Fri. | 7 a.m. — 5  p.m. 
 

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to 

change due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will complete repairs and maintenance in the Santa Ana Gardens Flood 

Control Channel to enhance flood protection in your area within the city of Santa Ana. 

Crews will be operating large equipment to perform 

maintenance activities along the Santa Ana Gardens 

Flood Control Channel in your area. Residents near the 

channel may experience a temporary increase in noise 

due to maintenance activities. 

LANE & SIDEWALK CLOSURES: 

• Warner Ave., west of Rene Dr.: 

Westbound right lane and bike lane may be temporarily 

closed; Sidewalk may be intermittently closed and 

require pedestrians to use alternate sidewalks. 

• Raitt St. north of St. Andrew Place:                 

Northbound right lane may be temporarily closed; 

Sidewalk may be intermittently closed and require 

pedestrians to use alternate sidewalks. 

Motorists and other road users may experience delays 

when traveling in the project area during working hours. 

Please follow guidance from flag personnel and observe 

all project safety signs and barriers. 

CONTACT  

INFO 

ocpublicworks 

ocpublicworks 

WHERE 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 
Bruce Poma, Supervising Inspector  714– 448-1672 

Flood control channel project area 

Partial lane / sidewalk closure as project 
vehicles and equipment access the channel 

Para ver este documento en Español, visite...          Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...            

要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ

